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THE SECRETARY OF STATE FOR EXTERNAL AFFAIRS

WELCOMES THE DECLARATION BY THE PRESIDEN T

OF THE REPUBLIC OF KOREA ON RELATIONS

BETWEEN NORTH AND SOUTH KORE A

The Secretary of State for External Affairs, the Right
Honourable Joe Clark, has welcomed the recent declaration made by
the President of the Republic of Korea, Roh Tae Woo, which has
proposed to improve exchanges between North and South Korea . "We
strongly support the restoration of the dialogue between North and
South Korea which is critical to easing the tension on the Korean
peninsula . I hope that North Korea will respond positively to
President Roh's proposals" said Mr . Clark . He recalled that the
Korean issue was discussed at the Toronto Summit and considered
these proposals as an important contribution to regional stability .
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